
By fishermen, for fishermen, the Marine Resource Education
Program (MREP) offers an unbiased look into local fishery 
science and management. The MREP West Coast workshops are 
tailored to the region and bring together commercial, charter, 
tribal, and recreational fishermen with scientists and managers 
to learn the processes, share insights, and network in a neutral 
and professional setting. This workshop series will equip you 
with tools to participate in shaping regulatory action and in 
collaborative science. If you’re interested, apply to the 2023-24 
MREP West Coast workshops.

Applications are rolling. Preference will be given to applications 
received by June 10. Accepted participants will be notified by 
phone and email by July 15. Attending the workshop is free for all 
fishermen and women participants. MREP reimburses travel costs 
and pays for hotel lodging and meals.

For more information, please contact:
• Bob Dooley, commercial fisherman, at (650) 619-4713
• Dan Wolford, recreational fisherman, at (408) 656-1524
• Brad Pettinger, commercial fisherman, at (541) 251-1746

General questions about the program should be directed to 
Liz Moore, MREP West Coast Program Manager, (207) 228-1680 
or emoore@gmri.org. For FAQ, please visit us at mrep.gmri.org. 

MREP Fisheries Science & 
Management Workshop
September 25 – 29, 2023* 
Paradox Hotel 
Santa Cruz, CA
* Recommended arrival on Sunday, Sept. 24.
We plan to start on Monday morning and end
on Friday mid early-afternoon to allow for
travel home on Friday evening.

2023-24 Workshop Series

Apply today! Scan the 
QR code or visit: 
mrep.gmri.org/apply

“ As a fisherman, I now have 
a much better understanding 
of how to engage in fisheries 

management.”

“ I learned so 
much, made valuable 

connections, and found 
the workshop extremely 

helpful!”

“ Everybody should take this course if you’re going to be involved in this industry.
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